
2018 JANUARY                 USA DANCE Tri-Cities Chapter 6060                 Ruth Wilbourne 

 

Happy New Year 

 

The weather outside was frightful, but the dance was so delightful.  Despite the wintery weather 

the dancers came dressed in all their finery, eagerly anticipating the Chapter’s 20
th

 Anniversary 

Dance. The December 9
th

 dance will be remembered for 

the superb music played by Doug McRae, the wonderful 

buffet dinner and dancing on the very large dance floor at 

the Moose Lodge in Hopewell, Virginia.  A Swing, 

Foxtrot, Mambo medley exhibition was danced by 

members of Gwendolyn Glenn’s Dance in Class 

Performance Team to the delight of all.   

Twenty-year members Dom and Zenen Perez were 

recognized, a remarkable achievement indeed by these 

two fine dancers. 

Dom and Zenen ▼   



Chapter Board of Directors: 

Left:  Jaime, Sharon, Michelle 

Right:  Ruth, Bill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Doug ►►►► 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superb Music!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

◄ Dance In Class 

Performance Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tim and the Dancing Beauties 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More 20
th

 Anniversary Scenes     

 

  Louise and Mark▲ 

   Doug and Winfree ► 

 

 

 

 



 

Michelle ▼ 

Joe and Linda ▼ 

 

 

 

 

◄ Doris and Jim 

 

 

 



     

 

Marci and Rod ▼       Norma and Ben  ▼ 

 

 

 

 

◄ John and Ruth Frances 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

◄ Sharon and Tim 

 

 

Jaime ▼ 

 

 



Ruth and Bill▼ 

 

 

 

 

See how much fun we all had at the 

20
th

 Anniversary Dance !!!!! 

We forgot all about the winter 

weather, dancing does that to you. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

We kick off 2018 on January 13
th

 with a Viennese Waltz lesson by Phyllis Harris.  Jerry 

Scaglione will provide the music.  Come join us.  Wesley United Methodist Church 

Fellowship Hall is the place, 3701 Conduit Rd, Colonial Heights, VA., 7:30-10:30 PM, 

 

 

We continue to ask members to volunteer to serve on the Chapter’s Board 

of Directors, but have had little response to our pleas.  Can’t you help?  We 

know there is someone out there who has ideas for moving the chapter 

forward.  The chapter needs you.  Please get in touch with any current 

Board member.   

 

 

We thank all the dancers for their support of our chapter and we look forward to wonderful 

dances in 2018. 

Dancing Feet Are Happy Feet 


